
The City of Cape Town has drafted a schedule of proposed mobile business trading 
areas from which mobile businesses with permits will be allowed to operate.

In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 
of 2000, the public and interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to 
submit comments, recommendations or input to the municipality from 
15 May 2023 to 15 June 2023.

The proposed mobile business trading areas can be viewed on the 
City of Cape Town’s website at www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay.

Comment, input or recommendations can be submitted by:
•   Email: 	 Mobile.BusinessPolicy@capetown.gov.za
•   Website: 	 www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay
•   Hand: 	 Your local subcouncil office

Special assistance will be given to people who cannot read or write, people with 
disabilities and other disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit written 
comments to have their inputs or comments recorded and submitted to the 
municipality. Contact Mbuthokazi Kubashe at Mbuthokazi.kubashe@capetown.gov.za 
for assistance.

Contact Paul Williamson on 021 400 2808 or 
Mobile.BusinessPolicy@capetown.gov.za for any 
enquiries about the proposed mobile business trading areas.

LUNGELO MBANDAZAYO
CITY MANAGER
CTA57/2023

HAVE YOUR SAY!
DRAFT MOBILE BUSINESS 

TRADING AREAS FOR THE OPERATION 
OF MOBILE BUSINESSES WITH PERMITS

  


